
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Collective Worship 
This week, Kindness Class delivered a wonderful Collective Worship about St George. Year 1  
reminded us about St George becoming a legendary figure in English history due to his courage  
and bravery. Kindness Class retold us the story about how St George became the patron saint of  
England and concluded with the national anthem. Well done Year 1!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Learning through VR 
 
The whole school had the opportunity to enjoy a virtual reality experience this week. It was an  
incredible opportunity for every pupil in school to enjoy watching their learning spring to life  
before their very eyes!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Virtue to Live by this week is 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 23rd April 
Y6 Class Mass 

(Parents/Carers 
Welcome) 

 
Tuesday 30th April 

Patience Class visit to 
Yorkshire Water (Water 

Cycle Visit) 
 

Wednesday 1st May 
Rosary Club begins  

 
Monday 6th May School 
closed for Bank Holiday 

 
Wednesday 8th May 

Feast of the Ascension 
(Liturgy in school) 

 
Friday 17th May 
May Procession 

 
Saturday 18th May 

First Holy Communion  
 

Monday 20th May 
Year 6 Residential to 

Kingswood  
 

Wednesday 22nd May 
EYFS Temple Newsam 

Visit  
 

Thursday 23rd May 
Job Aspirations Visit at 

Wellington Place 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Newsletter for the week beginning  
Monday 15th April  

 
 

 
 
 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Artsmark News 
 
As you will be aware, we are developing our arts & culture curriculum to ensure we have an  
ambitious offer across our school. We will achieve this by creating an overall commitment to the  
arts & cultural education. Each week, we will share news about our development and progress in this  
area. Please follow our journey towards this accreditation on our school website.  
 
This week, Generosity Class have been busy making creating pivots and linkages to create  
moving monsters for their English stories. Joy Class have been studying art by Henry Matisse and  
using lines, shapes and shading in their sketch books this week.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 Residential Meeting 
 
 
There will be a residential meeting after school for Year 6 parents/carers on Wednesday 24th April 
immediately after school. During this meeting, staff will include important information & kit lists for  
the visit.This will also be an opportunity for our Year 6 parents/carers to have a disucssion about the 
upcoming Key Stage 2 SATs.  
 

 
Football News 

 
 
This week, our football team competed 
in a match against Corpus Primary in the  
Bishop’s Cup. After a thrilling game, Team  
CtK edged the win in a 4-3 victory which will  
see them progress into the quarter finals!  
Well done! 
 
Thank you to Miss Riggs who organises these 
fantastic opportunities for our pupils to  
participate in. Also, thanks to Mr Piratsu 
for refereeing the fixture. We look forward to  
playing St Benedict’s in the quarter finals  
at home. 

 
 
 

 
Mass Times 

 
Holy Family 
Saturday at 

5:30pm 
 

Holy Family 
Sunday at 9:30am 

 
 

Christ the King 
Sunday at 11:00am 

 
 

Christ the King 
Tuesday 23 rd 

April  
Feast of St George  
Patron of England 

(Year 6 in 
attendance) 

 
 
 
 
 

First Holy 
Communion 

Saturday 18 th 
May at Christ the 

King at 11am. 
 
 

Please keep the 
children, their 
families and 

Catechists who 
have helped them 

over the recent 
months, in your 

daily prayers. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendance Reminders 
 
Please ensure that your child attends every possible day and avoids any additional absence. We  
will be arranging further meetings with Parents/Carers to discuss attendance with those families who are 
still causing some concern. We are noticing an increase in holiday requests during term time. 
Parents can be fined for taking their child on holiday during term time without consent from the school.   
Taking a holiday during term time means that children miss important school time - both educationally  
and for other school activities.   
 
Every single day makes a difference to your child’s future. As a school, we are working hard to close  
attainment gaps and we can only do this with your support.  
 
 
Weekly Awards 
 
This week, the following pupils have demonstrated the virtue of ‘CONFIDENCE’.  Well done for  
displaying virtuous behaviour in school this week! Congratulations to those pupils who achieved 
‘Star of the Week’ status this week too! Well done everyone!  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jacqui’s Million Fundraiser 
 
Please see below further details of a fundraiser event driven by one of own 24amazing pupils. Any 
donations and sponsorship would be gratefully received for this fantastic cause. 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Waide  
 
 
 

Star of the Week 

Joy Kiki & Skyela 

Kindness Asa & Folami 

Generosity Roman & Sophie-
Angel 

Patience Jaiden & Sofiia 

Peace Tinashe & Bentley 

Faithfulness  Jake & Harper  

Virtue 

Joy Teja 

Kindness Kalin 

Generosity Frankie 

Patience Antonina 

Peace Alex 

Faithfulness  Royal  

 
Safeguarding 

Team 
 
Our Safeguarding 
Team work closely 

together to 
ensure that our 

children, and their 
families are safe. 

 
Please speak to a 

member of the 
team, should you 

have any concerns 
about the safety 

of a child.  
 

Our designated 
team are: 

 
 Mrs. Waide 
 Mr. Carter 

Mrs. Aslanbeigi 
Miss Riggs 
Mrs. Smith  

Mrs. Clancy-Taylor 
 
 
 

Online Safety 
 

Do you need some 
hints and tips 
about how to 

keep your child 
safe online? Read 

our monthly 
online safety 

newsletter which 
can be found at 

 
https://www.christ
thekingleeds.co.u
k/parents/online-

safety 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 
 
 

 


